
As you know, the New Jersey DEP has been leading a multi-agency effort to evaluate the 
process and procedures for leasing State land for private use, including leases for right-of-ways 
on State parkland.  The multi-agency work group has drafted a report with proposed 
recommendations to be submitted to Commissioner Martin for his review. 
 
You are invited to an informal stakeholder meeting to discuss the draft recommendations.  
Because we have only limited seating available we ask that only the people receiving this 
invitation attend the meeting.  If you are not able to attend in person, but would like to designate 
an alternate, please call Judy Abramsohn at 609-341-5313.  If you have other questions please 
contact Ben Witherell at (609) 777-4265. 
  
 
Meeting date: Friday, February 18, 10am - 12pm at DEP Headquarters, 401 E. State Street, 
Trenton, NJ. 7th Floor Large Conference.  Please sign in at the lobby and again with the 7th Floor 
receptionist. 
 
This is not a public hearing, so no formal record of this meeting will be generated, beyond a 
record of those attending. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ben Witherell 
Director 
Office of Economic Analysis 
NJDEP 


